
Our on-off  opening is challenging.  However as of  mid-February 2021 
we are open for in-person services.  In light of the current situation 
with the COVID-19 pandemic, we at Congregation Beth Shalom are 
striving to fully support our government in doing our part in mitigating 
this deadly virus by making some changes in the way we conduct our 
business. 
 
We will remain open, but have suspended all face to face religious 
classes & meetings from now through June 2021. This may be 
extended based upon what we hear from the experts as we as a nation 
pull together to get through this potential health crisis. 
 
Our members and friends are important to us and we will continue to 
reach out via email and phone calls. For the past year, we have  
implemented ZOOM video conferencing for services, meetings and 
our religious school.  We hope joining us via “in-person” or “Zoom” will 
be a fun experience.    
 
Information on events, meetings and services listed in the CBS 
newsletter are subject to change, but notifications via text and email 
will be sent out for our video & audio conference calls.  
 
While at CBS we ask you follow our safety protocol.   

We currently can only accommodate about 45 people to be inside the 
facility, while others will be on Zoom.   

• First - Stay home if you’re not feeling well and join us on Zoom.    

Your on-site visit requirements: 

• Your temperature may be taken at the door 

• Everyone must wear a mask at all times 

• Sanitize your hands at various locations in the synagogue 

• Sit 6 feet apart (i.e. 2 seats) from another not in your family 

• Certainly, no hugs and no handshakes 

• Give everyone their space  
 
Thank you ! 



 


